
Community Education Report May 17, 2023

News & Notes:
● We are gearing up for Summer Programming! We continue to see very high registration numbers

across the board and several offerings are already full for this summer.
● Missoula Children’s Theatre has been contracted to replace Prairie Fire Children’s Theatre for our play

offering this summer. Thankfully MCT was able to come the same week we had scheduled so the only
thing changing is the play we will be performing which is now “Beauty Lou and the Country Beast”.
Public performances are scheduled for Friday, July 14th at 7pm and Saturday, July 15th at 2:00pm in
the Mayberry Auditorium.

○ We have also contracted out two more plays for next school year. We will be offering
“Blackbeard the Pirate” Dec 4th - 9th, 2023 and “Cinderella” Feb 26 - March 2, 2024.

○ With the registration numbers we have seen we feel confident we will be able to fully cast three
plays per year. We will be able to lock in the summer of 2024 in July.

Little Rangers Family Center:
● Our Early Childhood registrations are continuing to trend higher than past years. We already have

closed registrations for one section of Little Miners (3’s) and one section of Little Rangers (4’s) because
they are full.

● We will be updating and creating several Early Childhood publications over the summer to better
advertise and communicate our offerings to the community at large. Included in this list will be:

○ LRFC Handbooks
■ Handbook for families regarding programs.
■ Handbook for staff working in the Family Center.

○ Brochure - will cover overviews of the various programs offered in the Family Center and will be
provided to CRMC for doctors to share with their patients as well as other public places.

○ Informational flyers for families stopping in to learn how to access Early Childhood programming
including:

■ Early Childhood classes and registration.
■ Early Childhood Special Education information.
■ Early Childhood Screenings and appointment scheduling.

○ We will also be planning a Early Childhood census mailing district wide and finding other ways
to advertise screenings and classes.
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